
The Frank M. Gilliland 
Symposium

presents

Bill McKibben
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McCallum Ballroom 
Bryan Campus Life Center

Admission is free
The Frank M. Gilliland Symposium Series was established in 1984 by Tandy Gilliland and by Jim and Lucia 
Gilliland in memory of Tandy’s husband and Jim’s brother, a prominent Memphis lawyer and active community 
citizen who was committed to the understanding of social and ethical issues confronting America. It brings to 
Rhodes well-known speakers in the fields of English, history, and international relations.

Environmental writer Bill McKibben is author of The End of Nature, 
one of the first books to call attention to the problems of global  
warming. It has been re-issued this year with a new introduction that 
responds to Katrina and recent natural developments. 


